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The Company will now take the time to review our application for Plan Change 6 and the relevant 

options. It is important to note that any change to the Martha Mineral Zone itself does not authorise 

new physical mining beyond that which is already approved. 

The technical studies for the Martha Open Pit Project are ongoing, and a partial change to the MMZ 

will also require a review of the proposed plans. At the present time, OceanaGold’s priority is the 

Waihi North Project and as such we do not currently have an indicative timeframe on any next steps 

relating to the Martha Open Pit Project. 

We will ensure that the community is kept up-to-date on the progress of the Martha Open Pit Project, 

including details of the proposed project as they become available. 
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